The Carroll County Public Service Authority will hold a special called meeting on Wednesday, October 7,
2020 at 5:30 p. m. The meeting will be held in the Board of Supervisors Meeting Room, 605 Pine Street,
Hillsville, VA. The purpose of the meeting is to have a Closed Meeting in accordance with Code Section
2.2 -3711 - A1 Personal. The special meeting was call by the Chairman and Vice Chairman.



